
 

 

 

 

 

Date of issuance: 02/10/2021 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

This letter certifies that W.G.Samitha was an employee in the role of Hotel Cleaner with JNA 

restaurant and bar during the period from 02/07/2018 to 27/09/2019. 

During his time with JNA restaurant and bar, W.G.Samitha has remained dedicated and loyal to 

his work and responsibilities with our company. He projected hard work, time management, 

punctuality and strength towards our company and has done an exemplary job in this role. W.G. 

Samitha has always maintained a professional and courteous attitude and appearance during his 

time with our company. 

His decision to end his employment with our company is solely his own decision, and we wish 

him all the best in his future career opportunities. 

Please contact us for any additional information. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Sasika Rangana 
General Manager 
 

 


